
Feedback Acknowledgment 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Staff Member's Name], 

Thank you for your recent feedback regarding your experience on our team. We appreciate you 

taking the time to share your thoughts and concerns with us. Your input is invaluable in helping 

us to enhance our services and ensure a supportive work environment for all staff members. 

We want you to know that your feedback has been received and is being reviewed by our 

management team. We are committed to addressing the issues you raised and will keep you 

informed of any actions taken as a result. 

Thank you once again for your dedication and for helping us to improve our hospital. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Hospital Name] 


